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I depend on mail in voting as I am partially disabled. I requested a new voter registration when I reapplied for 
my food stamps and it was never sent to me so I didn't get to vote in the primary which I was upset about. It's 
hard for me to stand in lines at the places where you would typically get a new voter registration so I rely on 
having it mailed and on then mailing my vote. I hope it doesn't become harder or impossible. It would effectively 
cut me out of the process of participation in elections. 
I am representing myself. Today is Monday June 1st 2020 and I against the bill that would make it more difficult 
to vote. 

 


